CSE Student Privacy and Video Cameras 
Florida statutes have specific laws and guidelines regarding the use of video cameras in public schools and individual student privacy rights under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA). 
CSE adheres to Florida statutes as defined below:
· Education records may not be released without written parental approval.
CSE does not have self-contained special education classrooms.
· CSE does not have video cameras in classrooms.
· CSE does have visible cameras in high traffic areas, including the car/bus loop, hallways, entrance to the main office, and exterior gates.




